
To the Boars of Supervisors; 

I am writing you this letter in regards to your recent mandate about worship restrictions you have 

imposed on christians gathering to sing and worship to Our Lord God. I find it highly 

questionable that you squash the constitution of these great United States of America. And most 

of all the 1st amendment granting the citizens the freedom of religion. And their ways of 

worshiping. I find it outright appalling and stand beside my brothers and sisters in Christ. If they 

are following the Federal guidelines for social distancing and covid-19 practices. You in way 

have the right to supersede the US federal government mandates, laws and regulations. Least of 

all the US Constitution. I think you need to read and understand both the Constitution as well as 

the Bill of Rights. States do not cancel out the Federal Government in any way shape or form. 

Please reconsider and rescind you recent orders to mandate how an online worship service can 

and will be conducted. 

 

 

Sincerely Scott M. Morich 

 


